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NOTICE  
  

 

 March 22, 2018  

 

 

 

Office of the Principal Legal Advisor (OPLA) to Open  

Office in Louisville, Kentucky 

 

WASHINGTON, D.C. – The Office of the Principal Legal Advisor announced it will be opening 

an office in Louisville, Kentucky, on April 2, 2018. This office will be under the responsibility of 

the Chicago Chief Counsel. While the physical office will not open until late May or early June, 

correspondence and e-mail inquiries can be sent to the below addresses beginning April 2, 2018. 

 

Contact information for the new office is as follows:  

 

 

 LOCATION:  322 West Broadway, Suite 505 

      Louisville, Kentucky 40202 

  

 CONTACT:   OPLA-LOU-DUTY@ice.dhs.gov 

 

 eSERVICE:    Available April 2, 2018 – 

     Register at https://eserviceregistration.ice.gov/  

 

 

 

—OPLA— 

 
The Office of the Principal Legal Advisor (OPLA) is an agency within the Department of Homeland Security, 

Immigration and Customs Enforcement. OPLA’s mission is protect the homeland by diligently litigating cases while 

adhering to the highest standards of professional conduct, providing timely and accurate legal advice, and 

optimizing resources to advance DHS and ICE missions. In addition to Headquarters in Washington, D.C., OPLA 

has 26 offices in more than sixty locations throughout the United States. 
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